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A meeting of the Walpole Town Hall Re-Use Committee was held on April 3, 2018 at 6:30pm in 

the Executive Conference Room in Town Hall.  

The following members were in attendance: 

Richard Pilla, Chair  

Cliff Barnes, Vice Chair 

Christine Cochrane, Secretary - Arrived at 7:00pm 

Roger Turner 

Mark Trudell 

Ron Fucile 

The following member was not in attendance: 

Beth Pelick  

The following guests were in attendance: 

Patrick Sheilds - Assistant Town Administrator  

Sam Obar - Support Member 

 

Richard Pilla calls the meeting to order at 6:40pm. 

 

Minutes March 6, 2018 
Cliff Barnes makes a motion to accept and approve the minutes of 3/6/18. Mark Trudell seconds 

the motion. The motion is approved 5-0-0. 

 

Meeting focused on the pluses and minuses of potential uses being considered. It was agreed that 

sufficient due diligence was needed before the Committee could begin to formulate its 

conclusions and recommendations which would be presented October 1, 2018 to the Board of 

Selectmen and then Fall Town Meeting. 

 

Upcoming Meetings 

The committee will now meet on the first and third Tuesdays of the month. 

 

Adjourn 

Mr. Barnes makes a motion to adjourn at 8:05pm. Mr. Trudell seconds the motion. The motion 

is approved 6-0-0. 
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